
      

NEWS FROM CITY HALL 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  AUGUST 28, 2023 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: LISA HOLDER, CHIEF COMMUNICATIONS & CULTURAL AFFAIRS ADMINISTRATOR  

407.688.5019   LISA.HOLDER@SANFORDFL.GOV  

 

Sanford Fire Department  

Celebratory Mural Ribbon Cutting Ceremony  

A Mural Honoring 150 Years of the  

Sanford Fire Department in Service to Our Community 

Tuesday, August 29 at 5pm HAS BEEN POSTPONED 
 

 

On behalf of the Sanford Fire Department and the City of Sanford Public Art Commission, amidst 

Tropical Storm Idalia's evolving situation, regrettably, we must postpone the Sanford Fire Department 

Mural Ribbon Cutting Ceremony originally set for August 29th at 5pm.  

 

Please stay tuned for the rescheduled date and time. We extend our heartfelt thanks for your 

understanding and flexibility. 
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